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STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

January 2025

Link awarded Messenger Fund grant
THE Messenger Fund has awarded a grant of £1,000 to the Link.

It is with much appreciation that the Link Committees send a huge vote
of thanks to the Messenger Fund.

The grant will be devoted to work with children and to a developing
project for food security.  We will report on progress of the forthcoming
projects as soon as they are underway.

Thank you to all who helped to make the Christmas tea a very enjoyable
and successful community event, including all who provided food, set up the
pavilion, served, ran stalls and cleared up afterwards.  Thank you to all who
supported and came, for donating around £1,400 to help us to meet the
expenditures on recurrent projects.

An excellent tribute to Dr Lawi Issa, who passed away recently, has been
received from Richard Price.  Dr Issa was the doctor at Nachingwea Hospital
and former District Medical Officer for Nachingwea.  He was also a very
active member of the Link. He with his wife, Molle visited Stapleford in 2012
and 2015.  St Andrew’s Stapleford Link Committee

Wishing all supporters of the Link the very best in 2025


